MIAMIDADE
COUNTY

Carlos Alvarez, Mayor

March 23, 2010

Robert Johnson, Buyer
1450 NE 2 Avenue
Room 351

Miami, Florida 33132

Re: Miami-Dade Public Schools Bid #025-KK03 - Recycling and Solid Waste Collection
Services

Dear Mr. Johnson: |

We understand that Miami-Dade Public Schools has advertised a bid for Recycling and
Solid Waste Collection Services. The bid states that all applicable taxes and fees shall
be the responsibility of the successful vendors and shall be included in the bid price.
Among the fees charged by the Miami-Dade County Department of Solid Waste
Management (DSWM) is the Disposal Facility Fee which imposes a 15 percent surcharge
on private haulers’ gross receipts in certain areas of the County. We would expect that
each bidder would include the Disposal Facility Fee in their bid package. We suggest
that you forward this letter to any private companies that have taken bid packages or
otherwise expressed an interest in bidding on this solicitation.

Should you have any questions, please call Christopher Rose, Deputy Director, Miami-
Dade County Department of Solid Waste Management at 305-514-6618.

Sincerel

hflo /
Kathleen Woods-Richardson
Director

Solid Waste Management

Dir. Martin Luther King, Jr. Office Plaza
2525 NW 62nd Street = Suite 5100
Miami, Florida 33147

T 305-514-6666
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